
Commodore’s Report June 2023

Open House was a great success. A big thank you to Shelley 
Lamoureux for organizing the vendors, to Sasha Finley for organizing 
the Courtesy checks and to the members who showcased their boats 
and worked hard to present CIYC in such a great light. See Open 
House report for more details. Thank you’s were sent to all vendors, 
Power Squadron, etc.

Ontario Trillium Grant Recognition

Anthony Leardi MPP and local media attended the Recognition Event at 
Open House. Local media present.

Cedar Island Sailing Adventure

Organized by Rachel Park has Social members out on the water on 
Monday nights in June. She has paired experienced Captains with 
newer Sailors for guidance and support. Meet and Greet was a fun 
evening.

Code of Conduct

Further investigation is being undertaken to make sure we have the 
proper procedures in place. 


